
May News Afternoon Class 

During this month we would love some pets (excluding dogs) to visit 

nursery, or an adult could join us at Circle Time to show the children 

some of the equipment needed to look after their pet. If you would be 

interested in doing this activity please speak to a member of staff.  

We love to see the children at Welcome Time at the beginning of the 

session. This is when your child finds out about the activities on offer 

and how they will do them.  

Please return all clothes that have been borrowed from nursery. We 

have many clothes that have not been returned and we require them 

for changing children. 

We will continue the home lending packs during this month and at the 

beginning of June we will be collecting them all in. We hope you have 

enjoyed using them. 

Nursery will be closed on Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June inclusive. 

 


